
On Monday, December 19th there will be LIMITED 

PARKING in Parking Plaza 30 from 7 am until 4 pm 

due to National Grid work.  Please be courteous and 

do not park where it is coned and taped off.  

On-street parking is okay! As always, please use 

CAUTION! Thank you for your continued 

cooperation and patience. 


